
 
Final Newsletter of 2021 

 
Seasons Greetings! 
 
As 2021 is drawing to a close, we thought that we would share some photos of the last two events held. 
 
Fireworks Night – 5 November - Once again, this event was a huge success with many commenting that it 
was our best yet!  Following the display we adjourned to the clubhouse where a supper of jacket potatoes 
was enjoyed together with a drink or two.   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Our Christmas event, held on 12 December, was well attended. Lunch was followed by our usual raffle, ably 
and comically conducted by Richard Adams.  After the drinks had flowed, the tables competed in a quiz where 
we had at least three tables in top position!!  There was a real party atmosphere and it was a great way for us 
to come together and celebrate not only Christmas but the end of a successful Centenary year. 
 
 

   

 
A big ‘thank you’ to all those members for the organisation and planning of these events which is very much 
appreciated. 
 
We would also like to take this opportunity to thank everyone who has assisted with the upkeep of the grounds 
and clubhouse, including fixing the leak in the roof. 
 
The Clubhouse will be open on Friday, 14 January 2022 from 4pm, please come and have a drink or two and 
perhaps enjoy a game of darts, board games etc. 
 
 

Best wishes from all your Committee for a safe festive period. 
 

   


